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Reoccurring events:
Taste Buds Produce Market
Every Tuesday 10am-1pm (L)

Taste Buds is a fresh produce delivery company. They collect
fresh produce from local farmers/vendors and are set up here by

the Leisure Center market-style for you to stock up on your
produce needs! If you miss them, you can also order online

delivery. 
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Bob graduated from Belding High School in Michigan in 1958 then attended
Ferris State College for 4 terms or semesters. On September 5, 1963 Bob was

drafted into the Army. Even though he was married he was still drafted. Shortly
after being drafted a law was passed not to draft married men so men were

lining up to marry so they wouldn’t be drafted while others went north to
Canada. Bob went through Basic Training in Fort Knox, Kentucky then was sent
to Fort Polk in Louisiana. There he was put through training for marching in a

parade on November 22, 1963. Bob said they didn’t know what happened and
were marched back to the barracks. That was the day that President John F.

Kennedy was shot so everything was put on hold.
Bob was assigned to the Land Navigation Committee and ended up being an

instructor teaching the use of Map and Compass. Bob was on the Rifle Team, ran
in one track meet in San Antonio, TX and drove a water truck and watered down
trainees while in training. Bob was also a gunner in a Tank on Patrol stating that

this was very dangerous.
Bob tried out for the EIB Award, the Expert Infantry Badge. He explained that it

involved numerous challenges but he did it and succeeded. Out of
approximately 160-170 that tried out only 6-7 made it. Quite an achievement

Bob! 
Later Bob worked at the Officers Club as a bar waiter, the pay being $0.75 per

hour and he walked one mile to and from work. Bob attended Mardi Gras saying
it was dangerous even at that time. He made Sargent and became a squad

leader. Bob was discharged on September 4, 1965 as an E5. 
Bob mentioned that after discharge he joined the American Motorcycle

Association and the Michigan Hill Climbers Association, becoming the President
of the motorcycle club. Every Sunday approximately 125 cycles of all classes,
men and women, would race cycles up hillsides with trophies for winners. Bob

said he was competitive and semiprofessional. He raced with Triumphs and
Yamahas. He did this from 1966-1968. Bob still owns a 1969 500cc Kawasaki,

bought brand new, he doesn’t ride it just talks about it. He also has 1972 175cc
Kawasaki and a 1984 400cc Suzuki that he gave to his grandsons.

Bob went to 2 summer camps, one at St. Cloud, Minn and the one at Camp
Graling in Michigan. He worked as an Ironworker out of Local 25 in Detroit,

Michigan and retired in 1995. He was a trustee and on the Examining Board. Bob
also attended the 1996 Olympics in Atlanta, Georgia.

Bob has one son and one daughter, 6 grandchildren and 5 great grandchildren.
He and partner Donna Sutton have been together for 11 years and live at

Holiday RVV year round.
Remember Misery, Agony and Heartbreak Hills in Fort Knox, Kentucky!
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Holiday RV 
28229 County Rd 33
Leesburg FL 34748

Departments:

Welcome Center/Registration
(Front Office): 352-787-5151

Mon-Fri- 9am-5pm
Saturday- 9am-12pm

Sunday Closed 

Courtesy Center (gate):
352-815-0189

Lifestyle: 352-787-5775
Hours: 9am-4:00pm - M-F
email: holidayrvactivities@

covecommunities.com

The Poolside Café
352-728-8600

New & Preowned 
Home Sales
Jackie Perry

352-782-9897
jjperry@

covecommunities.com

Web:
www.holidayrvvillage.com

email:
holidayrvvillage@

covecommunities.com
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Welcome back if you are just returning. Please be sure to get your new car sticker on
your vehicle for easy entry into the community. Check in with the mailroom so they know
to open your mailbox. We are looking forward to a fun filled winter season.

It has been a long October already with a week to go. I would like to share with you a
picture of the last few weeks through my experience and eyes. Prepare, prepare,
prepare – how do you truly prepare for a Hurricane? No matter how much you prepare a
Hurricane is a force like no other. It is a double-edged sword. You pray that your people
and community will be spared, but you know someone else will be hit. As the storm
approaches, each hour seems like a day. Why is it that hurricanes hit in the dark of night?
Oh, it gives you time to prepare for what you will see in the light of day. You keep telling
yourself you need to sleep to prepare for recovery. Who sleeps as the king of
destruction is headed toward our community? You start to hear the wind ripping across
the roof and trees cracking and falling. The minutes seem like hours and the hours like
days as you wait for the light of day to see the destruction left in its path. Prepare??? for
what I would find? I prayed that everyone was okay, but my heart grew heavy as I
assessed the property. It was difficult making my way around as so many streets were
closed due to downed trees or metal carports/debris that you were not even sure where
it came from. As I made my way slowly through the community, my greatest fears were
realized when I came upon several homes with uprooted trees resting on them.
Fortunately, the residents were not home. They say a picture is worth a thousand words.
Not in this case. The pictures do not even begin to provide a true picture of what I saw
during those first hours of driving around the park. Recovery started immediately and it
made for many long hard days. I am so grateful for our HRV Team and am proud of their
determination to recover from the effects of Milton. The outpouring of support from
residents, relatives, and vendors giving of their own time and expense was amazing. I
cannot express my gratitude for your caring and support. As I look back, the most
comforting thing I can focus on is that we did not have a loss of life. Looking forward, we
are still working at total recovery, but it will come. Please be patient as the vendors
secure equipment and can address the outstanding issues. The power surges were
rough on electronic equipment and the tree limb could not have fallen 2 feet in the other
direction away from the Activity Center a/c condenser. We are also waiting on a
contractor to come to address the Comfort Station Roof issues.

As we head back into season…….
   *Speed limit is 10 mph and stop signs do mean STOP!
      *Pick up your mail on a regular basis as space is limited.
         *Pets - dogs are to be on a leash and picked up after.
            *Be courteous and respectful to people and property.
               *Be mindful of your neighbors’ quiet enjoyment of their tenancy.
                  *Enjoy the activities and strive to make new friendships.
                     *Thank you for choosing Holiday RV as your home.

Holiday RV, A 55+ Cove Community

Manager's Corner Donna Passetti 
Community Manager
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The Poolside Cafe

MAIL ROOM
Julia Guest
   Monday-Friday 9am-1pm 
      Saturday 9am-Noon
All mail and packages should include correct site number
Please pick up mail and packages on a daily basis. Space is limited in the
Mail Room.

MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT
Dave DeNell 
Hours of operation:
Monday thru Friday 7:00am-3:15pm
Reminders- Being a pet owner comes with responsibilities -Clean up after your dogs. Please do not let
them dig holes that can cause others to trip and fall. Take time to fill the hole back in. 
Pallets are not to be put in the rolling dumpsters. Pallets can be deposited in the big dumpster located in
the fence by Maintenance. Household trash is to be place in the rolling dumpsters not placed in the upper
annex. 
Cargo trailers and second RV units must be off sites by November 6th, 2024. 

Department Managers' Corner
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MARINA
The Marina is Open Monday-Friday
Hours: 7:00am - 3:15pm 
Closed for lunch 12:00-12:45

 

Closed Sunday-Monday
Tuesday-Friday- 9am-2pm
Saturday- 8am-11am
1st Saturday of the month will be a Breakfast Buffet starting November 2nd
*Payment: cash or credit card is accepted at time of purchase.

NEW HOME & PREOWNED HOME SALES
There are new homes for Sale throughout Holiday RV.
Starting at $79,900. Save over $40,000.00.
Call Jackie for more information 352-782-9897
Now listing preowned homes for sale.



Fitness with Carol
Three different exercise classes are being offered
this season at Holiday RV. These classes are for all
levels of fitness and will help you establish a great
fitness routine while you are here.
Monday 9:30 am-11 am: Strength & Stretching

This class is 90 minutes to allow time for a
complete workout with weights and/or
bands and at least 30 minutes of stretching.
The fee is $2 per class.
Exercise bands and weights are provided.
Please bring an exercise mat and towel for
the stretching portion of class. You may also
do the stretching portion of class in a chair.

Wednesday 9:30 am-10:30 am: Zumba
The same fun class that I have been offering
for the last 5 years! Class fee is $1.

Wednesday 10:30 am-11:30 am: Cardio Drumming
This workout can be done standing or
sitting! Join us as we “bang” our “drums”
with lots of great music and instructors.
Equipment for class is provided. Class fee is
$1.

 

Save the Date- Ticket to Ride
Want to experience the premier of a new band?
Our very own Matt Goss, along with bandmate Lori
Staten, On Friday, Dec. 6th, 2024, will perform
"Ticket to Ride" - A Salute to The Beatles, for the
very first time as "The Matt Goss Band". The live
performance will be held here in the park at the
Activity Center.

Holiday Clown Club
We are so excited to see our northern friends
coming back to Holiday!  The clowns are rested
and have some fun planned for you this season!
We hope you would consider joining us, and we
invite you to come to our meetings on Friday,
November 1st and Friday, November 15th at
1pm in the Marina. 
Fun and laughter await!
Lil Flower

Theater Club 
The Theater Club is gearing up once again for our
Toys for Tots Show. With the recent hurricanes
affecting so many the need will be greater than
ever. Let’s help support the Marine’s efforts to
make this a special Christmas for the kids. Bring
your toys to the Lifestyle Office, on November 14th
tickets will be available in exchange for your toy
donations. All toy donations must be brought to the
office by December 13th. 
Thank you, Carol Slawnikowski

Holiday RV, A 55+ Cove Community

Ambassador News 

Pickleball
A small group of PB players are meeting on
Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays at 7am.
Experienced players, come and join the fun! 
The courts are open for play- except for when
they are reserved for lessons or RoundRobbin.
Open play is welcome any time the courts are
empty- even after dark, we have lights! (Be
mindful of the HRV Quiet Hours rules).
Lessons will be Tuesdays at 10am when more of
our Northern friends have arrived. The start date
will be announced soon.
Once we have enough people, RoundRobbin will
be on Tuesdays at 11am after Beginner Lessons.
Dear beginners, the courts are reserved for
beginner play during the lessons on Tuesday-
Thursday and Saturday at 11am for one hour.
During scheduled beginner play times, we are
planning to have experienced players there to
help with rules and techniques. This does not
limit beginner play to 3 hours a week. Anyone
can play at any time as long as the courts are
unoccupied.



Holiday Yacht Club
The first membership meeting of the season for
Holiday Yacht Club is Tuesday, November 12 at 4
PM in the Activity Center. MEMBERS, please
remember to sign up to attend as we are having
pizza to kick off our boating season! You can find
the signup sheet on the HYC Bulletin Board located
in the Ken Jones Center.
Interested in becoming a member? If you pay rent
at HRV and have a boat (pontoon, power, canoe,
kayak) located here you are welcome to join this fun
group. Annual membership dues are $10 per
person. Check out our bulletin board for more
information about the club or call Commodore
Carol at 937-271-2161

 

Holiday RV, A 55+ Cove Community

Ambassador News 

Billiards
The Pool Room is open everyday. Two tables are
available along with cue sticks and balls. Although
the lights may be out and the tables covered, you
are still invited to play. Please leave the room with
tables covered and lights turned off. Just as a
reminder no one under the age of 18 is allowed in
the Pool Room. At 7:00 p.m. we draw pills for
partners and commence playing every evening. The
league will be starting in November. We would love
having an audience; however, due to lack of space,
the pool room is closed the day of the tournament.
Safe travels for those who are coming back down!
Vincent Feik

Machine Embroidery Club
Our Machine Embroidery Club meetings are
Wednesday at 9:00 a.m. in the Marina. The group
discusses techniques that may be used for machine
embroidery. We problem solve some techniques
and help those in need. This year we hope to
continue our monthly Trips and Luncheons. We
hope to see you on Wednesday morning! Ladies,
we still need your Summer Projects and Show and
Tell! New members are always welcome. Safe
travels to those who will be coming back to Holiday
for the Winter Season! Kathie Feik

HRVV Smokeless Campfire
Looking forward to seeing everyone getting
together after weathering Helene & Milton & a lot
of our Seasonal guests returning before the
Holidays really kick off.
As of this writing, our next Community Smokeless
Campfire of the Season will be Saturday, November
23rd 7-9 pm, & we are delighted to be joined by
the Jam Session Crew. Due to the busy schedule
the Lifestyle Coordinator has planned for the
Activity Center Area, we will only be hosting one
Community Smokeless Campfire a month at the
Outdoor Stage.
People are asked to bring a chair & beverage.
There are picnic tables provided and plenty of
room for golf cart parking. We do not provide food
or beverage, but you are welcome to bring snacks.
We do ask everyone to pick up after yourselves
before leaving the area. All dates are subject to
weather permitting. Hope to see you across the
Campfire!
Ruth & Ozzie Osborn E105 OzzieRuth@gmail.com

Pinochle
by Sandy Zaffer
Pinochle update: On September 19th, Jim
Fitzgerald and Rose Wunderlich had the high game
of 117 and Jo had the high series with 564. On
October 3rd Sandy Zaffer and Margaret Zimmerman
had the high game of 123 and Margaret had the
high series with 461. On October 17th Rose
Wunderlich had the high series with 309 and Janet
Coble had the high game of 101.
Pinochle is played at 7:00 p.m. on Thursdays at the
Leisure Center. The cost is $1.25, with all monies
collected paid out each night. Come and join us –
we always have a good time and would love to
have you join us. 
 
 

 



Residents’ Fund Committee 
There have been some changes within the
Residents’ Fund Committee. We would like for
Holiday RV residents to become familiar with the
committee members that represent your section.
Listed below are the names of the committee
members and the section they represent.
East Section (1E – 150E)

Sue Ferris, Ruth Osborn
Central #1 Section (1C – 129C)

Steve Kay, Joe Wooldridge
Central #2 Section (130C – 371C)

Linda Renaud, Bill Lashua, Alt. Vicki Schulte
West #1 Section (1W – 120W)

Sandy Lyons, Bill Mallory, Alt. Joyce Moser
West #2 Section (121W – 237W)

Sandy Zaffer, John Bistor, Alt. John Morris
West #3 Section (238W – 420W)

Phil Browe, Louis Rybarczyk, Alt. Denise
Perry

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday,
November 6, 2024 at 2:00pm. The location will be
the Activity Center. This location is a change from
previous years. All residents are invited to attend.
Residents are encouraged to contact your section
representative with questions or concerns.
Any Activity Ambassador wishing to request funds
for their activity must have the form filled out
completely and submitted 5 days prior to the
meeting. Request forms are located in the Sports
Trailer on the Residents’ Fund door. The Activity
Ambassador or their designee should be present at
the meeting to answer any possible questions
concerning the request.
John Bistor, President Residents’ Fund Committee
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Aquacise
Get ready to Aquacise with us. The 8am class with
Anne is Monday thru Friday and begins November
11. The 1pm class with Claudette is Monday,
Wednesday and Friday and begins November 25.
Classes are 1 hour long and there is no charge. The
9:15 will begin in January.

Save the Date – Christmas
Golf Cart Parade
The Annual Christmas Golf Cart Parade will be
Saturday, December 14, 2024 at 1:30 PM. This
event is sponsored by the Residents’ Fund and
hosted by the Holiday Yacht Club. This year’s
theme is “Jingle Bell Jamboree”. Everyone can
participate! You can decorate a golf cart, boat,
bicycle and win prizes or vote and view the parade
participants. 
This event will be accepting donations for the
annual Toys for Tots drive and non-perishable food
and pet supplies for our local area.

More details about the parade line-up/route and
the After Party will be included in the December
Newsletter. In the meantime, if you are packing to
head south before the parade, remember to look
around your home for items that can be used to
decorate your parade entry.

Holiday Stitchers
Hello everyone! It's that time of year again when
our Northern friends will be arriving back in the
park. The Holiday Stitchers will meet every Monday
from 1-3pm in the Holiday Cafe. We begin meeting
the first Monday in November. This group is for all
who crochet, knit, cross stich, embroidery, etc! If
you don't know how to do one of these crafts, but
would like to learn, there are people in the group
who would love to show you how.  For those who
are already in the park, feel free to get together. I
will be coming down in the later part of November
myself. I am so excited to see all of you again, and
to enjoy our time together!
Bev Koons, Ambassador 



Happy Holiday Kayakers
Pray everyone has weathered Milton as best as possible. What a great Community we have!
Our weekly outings have resumed with our group leaving from the Park Entrance parking lot at 8:00 am for
November. This month’s scheduled outings are as follows:
Thursday - 11/07 Chassahowitzka River ® with Lunch at The Freezer (which is CASH ONLY)
Wednesday - 11/13 KP Hole on Rainbow River® with Lunch at Swampy’s
Wednesday - 11/20 Silver Springs State Park® with Lunch at Mojos Grill
Wednesday - 11/27 Marsh Bend Boat Launch with Lunch at Catfish Johnny’s
Cancellation due to inclement weather will be posted at least ½ hour prior to departure time.
When our adventures go outside the Park, we encourage ride & transportation shares to decrease the vehicles
as well as to assist those with transportation needs for persons &/or crafts. If you plan to join us &/or require
transportation assistance of person &/or craft, you must notify us by 5 pm the day before the scheduled paddle.
We have three locations this month where rentals (®) are available for those interested, but your reservations
will need to be made individually. The trips normally involve a 2 to 3-hour paddle, & we plan a lunch stop
afterwards at a local restaurant. We need headcount for restaurant reservations.
All crafts must have a life jacket, paddle & whistle. We strongly encourage dressing in layers, sunscreen, water &
snacks in reusable containers. A dry change of clothes is also a good idea to keep in transport vehicle. We do
request emergency contact information for anyone paddling with us, just in case.
If you are not using a kayak & might be interested in loaning &/or selling, please give us your details. We would
like to remind everyone they can join the Holiday Yacht Club, if you own a kayak, which is another great group
of people in our HRV community. Happy Holidays.
For more information or questions:
Ozzie & Ruth Visit E105 or Text (518)669-3337 ozzieruth@gmail.com
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Dog of the MonthDog of the Month
Meet Jaxson!

As told by his mother…
Meet Jaxson!

As told by his mother…
Bill & Melinda Refenes are my servants, or Parents LOL
We decided 14 years after losing our other sweet little girl dachshund Heidi, that we were ready for another. We jokingly
call Jaxson our “covid baby”. With Bill being retired, and I was home part time that summer, we decided that we would
have the time to spend with a puppy, and work with him so he could get “us” properly trained before going back to work in
the office full time.  We were able to get him his very own basket for the golf cart, and the rest is history. Everyone can see
him coming, he loves everyone he meets, (except Newman of course) his nemesis. 
Jaxson is a Chocolate Dachshund, with green eyes. True chocolates will have a white star on their chest, and green eyes. He
was born May 10, 2020. He is 4 years old, and our “mini” dachshund weighs in at a huggable 25 lbs.
His all-time favorite treats are anything and everything, except peanut butter flavored, he is the one dog in a million that
hates peanut butter. He loves his toys, but I think his favorite is a small soccer ball, he will pile toys at your feet, until he gets
his point across to us that he wants to play.  
His favorite things to do are go for walks, with Bill, and golf cart rides to visit his “friends” We often hear people calling out
to Jaxson, we are always an afterthought. He has decided that he loves swimming in the ocean, and swimming in his Aunt
Susie’s pool, and sitting on Mel’s lap in the hot tub enjoying the bubbles, he’s never ready to get out, he would stay all day
if he could.
Melinda Refenes
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Travel Meeting with Senior Adventures
Lilly with Senior Adventures is coming to not only inform us of upcoming trips but also take
suggestions as to where you would like to go and what you would like to see! We will be meeting
Thursday November 7th at 11am in the Marina. She will be bringing cookies and refreshments. 

Welcome Back Pool Party
Welcome back, Northern friends! We know you all missed the pool last year and since you missed our
Pool Grand Re-Opening, we wanted to have a special pool party for you! Join us and DJ Casey
Heathman at the Pool Tuesday November 12th from 4pm-7pm. Come dressed in your best Hawaiian
wear as we will have his and her best dressed. Steak Shack Bistro will be here for our hunger needs,
anyone with a bathing suit on gets 10% off! We hope to see you by the pool! 

Glow in the Dark Bocce Ball
Join us at the Bocce Ball Courts Saturdays November 9th and November 23rd at 8pm for Glow in the Dark
Bocce Ball! All skill levels are welcome, even if you have never played before. Just come and have fun! 

Let the Season of Fun Begin
We have so many events and activities, it can be hard to keep up with or overwhelming for our newcomers. We
would like to ask all Ambassadors who have the time and interest to make a trifold board with pictures and
descriptions on what it is you do, much like choosing clubs in high school or college. We will present them all in
the Activity Center November 13th from 1pm-3pm and invite all residents to come and see what all our
community has to offer. If you are an Ambassador and plan to participate, please RSVP with the Lifestyle Office,
we will have a table set up for each of you! 

Medicare 101
Deborah from VIP Care and Patricia from Life and Med will be in the Activity Center at 3pm Friday November
15th to inform you on Medicare changes and answer any questions you may have. Please RSVP for this event in
the Lifestyle Office. 

Turkey Trot 5k & Trail Mix Bar
The perimeter of HRV is just about a 5k distance. Join us for a Turkey Trot 5k & Trail Mix Bar Monday
November 18th at 8am starting at the Main Office. Register beforehand, $5 to walk/run, $7 to ride
bike/wheelchair or $10 to ride a golf cart. There will be a Trail Mix Bar set up for you to get creative when you
return with an assortment of nuts, dried fruits, candy and more. All proceeds from this event will benefit DAV. 

Veteran’s Day Dance
Our Veteran’s Day Dance will be Friday November 8th from 7pm-10pm. Country singer Mark
Houghton will be preforming. We will have a moment of silence in honor of those who served and
are serving. Tickets will be available in the Lifestyle Office for $10. 
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Upcoming Events See Flyers Outside the Lifestyle Office or the Rounder

Golf Cart Maintenance and Q&A
Paul and his team from Mid-State Carts will be here for a Golf Cart Maintenance Clinic Tuesday November 19th
from 9am-2pm outside the Activity Center. They will be open to gas and battery carts doing tires, brakes,
batteries, diagnosis of issues and detailing right here on site! Make sure to come to the Lifestyle Office to RSVP
your time slot. Servicing will start at $74.84 including tax and detailing is $58.85 including tax which you will pay
at the event. Following the clinic, Paul is going to hang around for a Golf Cart Maintenance Q&A in the Activity
Center at 3pm. This is a free event, come with any golf cart questions you may have! 



Apple VS Pumpkin
We associate fall with a few key flavors, two of the main flavors being apple and pumpkin. We have apple cider
and pumpkin spice flavored everything in the stores and restaurants. Are you an apple or a pumpkin person?
Have you decided which fall flavor is superior? Join us in the Activity Center Thursday November 21st at 3pm
for Apple VS Pumpkin where we will have treats and drinks of both flavors and judge which we think is overall
the best fall flavor. 
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Upcoming Events See Flyers Outside the Lifestyle Office or the Rounder

Harvest Homecoming
With everyone coming back home for the winter, what better way to celebrate than with a homecoming dance?
Dress in your best fall attire as we will be voting for a Harvest Queen and Queen! We will start taking nominations in
the Lifestyle Office as soon as tickets are available. The top 3-4 people nominated will be put on ballot forms to be
judged at the dance. If you plan to come to the dance and would like to be considered in the voting, register in the
Lifestyle Office. You can nominate others, but please verify their attendance. DJ David will be entertaining us, tickets
are $10 in the Lifestyle Office. 

Onspot Dermatology 
Did you know that 1 in 5 Americans will develop skin cancer by the time they reach 70? In fact, just 5 sunburns
will double your chances of developing melanoma. Which is why the Skin Cancer Foundation and the American
Academy of Dermatology recommend an annual skin exam as a critical component to your individual health.
Appointment times for OnSpot Dermatology are available now for when they visit Holiday RV!! Saturday, Nov.
23rd, 7:30AM- 3:30PM in the Activity Center Parking Lot
Most major insurances accepted, including Medicare & United Healthcare, and self-pay pricing is also available.

Manager Q&A
Donna will be in the Activity Center Thursday November 21st at 10am and 6pm to provide any updates she may
have followed up by answering questions you may have. Come prepared with questions.  

Ambassador Meeting 
Friday November 22nd at 11am in the Activity Center will be our monthly Ambassador meeting. Here we will
discuss any Lifestyle Department updates and answer any questions/concerns you may have. Suggestions are also
always welcome at these meetings. This meeting is open to everyone. We encourage all ambassadors to attend, if
you miss it please check in with Jessica in the Lifestyle Office for a printed agenda so that no important
information is possibly missed. 

Yappy Hour
Our monthly Yappy Hour will be at the Gazebo Tuesday November 26th from 11am-12pm. Bring your four-
legged friends by for some treats and to socialize with other pups. Treats and love will be provided, open to all
dogs! 

Drinksgiving 
Happy National Drinksgiving! This is a resident led social hour held Wednesday November 27th from 3pm-5pm.
Buy or make your favorite fall drinks, grab a glass and take it down to the Activity Center. Take the opportunity to
meet your neighbors, ask what they have and share a festive drink. Make sure to bring enough to share. No sign-
ups necessary. Just come down and enjoy each other’s company with festive drinks before Bingo starts! 

Thanksgiving Dinner
Thanksgiving Dinner plans have not yet been made. We are waiting for the first RFC meeting November 6th to
determine Thanksgiving Dinner plans. 



Hello, friends. A big welcome back to those who we have missed the presence of the last six
months! 
Firstly, it is true that I am moving. 
My family and I are moving to Michigan, we’re hoping by the first of the year. We have to find
a cash buyer for our home which is not an easy task. We’ve been talking moving for a while as
some of you know, but the last hurricane really pushed us. We need the support that we have
up there and don’t have here. It has been an amazing opportunity to work here and meet all
of you. I thought I was done being a Lifestyle Coordinator before working here. Residents in
luxury apartment complexes can be brutal. You have all been patient and supportive. You
have made my time here fun and memorable. I will miss you all so much and forever cherish
some of the conversations we have had. If you have any advice or recommendations for a
Florida girl who has never been in snow, I will happily be accepting them. 
If you are an ambassador, please be sure to turn in a head count for your activities by the
25th. If you have an event that people pay a ticket price for, we need to know how much was
collected and where it is going. We have our Harvest Homecoming coming up. It would be
nice to see you all dress up and vote Harvest Queen and King. You can nominate yourself or
others in the Lifestyle Office, but please verify their attendance to the Harvest Homecoming
dance first!  
Our preliminary Cove’s Got Talent Show is scheduled for Friday February 7th at 7pm in the
Activity Center. Last year our winner, Danny Insley, went on to the finale and got 2nd place!
We hope to have a great turnout this season as well. Everyone is welcome to perform. We will
have three judges from outside of the park. All proceeds collected during Cove’s Got Talent
benefits DAV.  You can register to perform starting in December. Start planning your
performances, I cannot wait to see what you have in store for us this season!
Now that we cannot do 50/50s for DAV, we need other fundraising ideas. I plan to do a 5k
but need more ideas. We are not doing any sort of craft fair, other than the Resident Led
Christmas Bazaar. Please come see me if you have any ideas/suggestions! 
No one is to host a 50/50. The Residents Fund Committee is working on fixing the signboard
in front of the Activity Center. I miss my furry friends, so be sure to stop by Yappy Hour at the
end of the month! 
Happy Fall everybody!  
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November 8th- Mark Houghton- Veteran’s Day Dance
November 24th- DJ David- Theme to be announced

December 6th- A Ticket to Ride Beatles Show
December 14th- Toys for Tots Show

December 20th- Let’s Go Wild Dance with Taste of Love
Band

December 31st- NYE Dance with the RoundAbouts Band
January 10th- Old Guys Comedy Show

January 24th- Bill D. Williams
January 31st- Lake Concert Band

February 7th- Cove’s Got Talent Preliminary Show
February 13th- Valentine’s Day Dance with A Taste of

Love Band
February 28th- Donna Moore Show

March 7th- Kenny Evans Show
March 28th- Under the Sea Dance with Autumn Gold

April 11th- DJ David Serio
October 24- DJ David Serio

November 7th- Bill D. Williams, Veteran’s Day Dance

Upcoming
Event Highlights

Upcoming Event Highlights


